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November 8, 2024 
Notice of Final Determination 

SEPA File No. 24-101804 

FPA No. 2819570 

Landowner: Sierra Pacific Land & Timber Company 

 

 

The Department of Natural Resources issued a [X] Determination of Non-significance (DNS), [  ] Mitigated 
Determination of Non-significance (MDNS), [  ] Modified DNS/MDNS on October 18, 2024 for this proposal 
under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) and WAC 197-11-340(2).   

This threshold determination is hereby: 

[X] Retained. 

[ ] Modified.  Modifications to this threshold determination include the following: 

[ ] Withdrawn.  This threshold determination has been withdrawn due to the following: 

[ ] Delayed.  A final threshold determination has been delayed due to the following: 

Summary of Comments and Responses (if applicable): 

One comment email from Tamela S. Smart, Lummi Nation, dated October 29, 2024.  

After reviewing the comment received, no new probable significant environmental risks were identified and the 
original determination of non-significance is retained. 

 

Responsible Official:  Kevin Killian 
  
Position/title: Assistant Region Manager, Forest Practices Phone:  360-856-3500 
 
Address: 919 N Township St, Sedro-Woolley, WA  98284 
   
Date: 11/8/2024 Signature:  ______________________________ 
 

There is no agency SEPA appeal. 
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